
  

 

Media Information 

2.6.2022 

 
Snap them up quick: just a few tickets remaining for the LIQUI MOLY 
Motorcycle Grand Prix of Germany 2022 
 

• High level of fan interest in the MotoGP race at the Sachsenring 
• One-day tickets still available from 29 Euro, weekend tickets from 99 Euro 

 
Munich. Around two weeks before the start of the LIQUI MOLY Motorcycle Grand Prix of Germany, 
which will take place from 17th to 19th June at the legendary Sachsenring, only a small number of 
tickets remains on sale for the weekend and the race Sunday – MotoGP fans need to snap them up 
quick to see the stars in action. One-day tickets are available from 29 Euro, weekend tickets start at 99 
Euro. 
 
Various stands, including the Rossi-Fantribüne at the exit from Omega, have been sold out for months 
– some tickets are still available for a range of other locations. There are still tickets for the fan areas 
for Suzuki (T3), Yamaha (T6), Honda (T7) and KTM (T9), as well as in the “So geht Sächsisch” stand (T2) 
at turn one, or in the Dekra stand (T13) in the Sachsenkurve. Fans will be able to see one of the total of 
nine video screens from all areas, ensuring that they don't miss out on a single second of racing action. 
Search for and purchase tickets for specific seats online under adac.de/motogp.  
 
The remaining tickets for one of the largest individual sporting events in Germany are available in the 
online ticket shop under adac.de/motogp, by telephone on +49 3723/8099111 or via e-mail 
(info@sachsenring-event.de). Fans deciding to attend at short notice also have the option of 
purchasing any remaining tickets at the ticket offices. The ticket offices are open daily from the 
morning during the race week, from Monday 13th June. Any tickets purchased for the Motorcycle 
Grand Prix 2020 and 2021 remain valid for the race weekend and do not need to be exchanged. 
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